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08:25 AM Officers were advised of a dog missing from the 300 block of Clay. The animal later returned home.

08:28 AM Officers took  a theft report in which thieves cut parts off of vehicles from a business in the 900 block of S Washington. Investigation is to continue.

11:18 AM Officers received an animal complaint in the 100 block of E Jackson. Officers were unable to make contact with dog owners. Follow ups on this complaint will be made.

02:17 PM While on patrol, Officers observed a suspect known to have an active Livingston County warrant near the Washington and Clay intersection. A 58 year old male was taken into custody on the warrant and transported to DDRJ.

03:14 PM Officers located a missing person in the 300 block of Calhoun Street. Person was missing from Kentucky. Local authorities were advised he subject was okay.

04:15 PM Officers responded to fire located inside a residence in he 1000 block of Cherry. CFD responded and put out the fire with minimal damage to the structure.

04:32 PM Officers assisted children’s division with a home visit in the 1500 block of Jackson. Officers observed no criminal activity that had been reported.

05:12 PM Officer investigated an unattended death in the 1100 block of Hillside. Livingston County Coroner was contacted. Death appears to be of natural causes at this time.

06:23 PM Officers responded to the 2700 block of Washington for a subject peering into windows o a business. Officer did not locate any persons.

07:18 PM Officers were called to a business in the 200 block of Washington in reference to a female stating she was in fear of a male following her. Officers determined that the couple were in a relationship and the female party was wishing to leave. Both parties were advised of the MO domestic 12 hour law before separating. 

09:57 PM Officers responded to a disturbance in the 200 block of Garr Field. Parents were having difficulties with their teenage son. Officers helped facilitate a parenting plan to assist the family.

Officers also conducted traffic stops, business checks, paper service, and followed up with numerous investigations.

The Chillicothe Police Department received 95 calls for service on Tuesday, January 25th 2022.
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“The focus must always be on how to best accomplish the mission.”

